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To whom it may concern,
Health Committee

I write to express my concern about the proposed changes to the Qld Abortion Bill. I urge you to protect
 Queenslanders including the voiceless babies, vulnerable mothers & fathers, and health workers from the
 hideousness of abortion. 
Surely it would be far more beneficial and indeed preferable healthwise, to increase support for mums and dads
 through difficult and unplanned pregnancies, than to add to the trauma (esp. for the frontline healthworkers
 expected/required to commit these atrocities) of abortion.

Regards,

Mary-Kate Khoo
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